

MINUTES

Tourism and Leisure Committee

Date:

Thursday, 8 September 2022

Venue:

Town Hall, St Annes

Committee Members
Present:

Councillor Michael Sayward (Chairman)
Councillor Gavin Harrison (Vice-Chairman)
Councillors Peter Anthony, Frank Andrews, Brenda Blackshaw, Sue Fazackerley MBE, Shirley Green, David O'Rourke, Elaine Silverwood.

Officers Present:

Allan Oldfield, Tim Dixon, Lyndsey Lacey-Simone.

Tim Lince - Chief Executive - Lowther Gardens (Lytham) Trust
Teresa Mallabone - Chair - Lowther Gardens (Lytham) Trust

Shortly after the commencement of the meeting, the Committee was advised of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. The Committee observed a 3-minute silence.

1 member of the public was in attendance

The meeting was subsequently adjourned.

Members of the Public:

Fylde Borough Council copyright [2022]

You may re-use this document/publication (not including logos) free of charge in any format or medium. You must re-use it accurately and not in a misleading context.

The material must be acknowledged as Fylde Borough Council copyright and you must give the title of the source document/publication.

Where we have identified any third party copyright material you will need to obtain permission from the copyright holders concerned.

This document/publication was also available on our website at www.fylde.gov.uk
Any enquiries regarding this document/publication should be sent to the Town Hall, St Annes Road West, St Annes FY8 1LW, or to listening@fylde.gov.uk.